
From: Gatti, Belinda 
Sent: 7/2/2014 2:31:05 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Your Request 

Thanks John. This is great. Thanks too for the quick turnaround. 

Two follow-up questions: 

1. Do the Present Rates and 2014 GRC PD rates include the PSEP costs from D.12-12-
030? 

2. Can PG&E also provide us with the proposed rates (Jan 2015) if the Commission 
approves PG&E's request in the Gas Transmission & Storage proceeding (A.13-12-012) with 
the knowledge that the PSEP costs from D.12-12-030 will stop at the end of 2014? 

Eugene, feel free to expand/clarify/correct anything in my follow-up questions. 

-Belinda 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 2:14 PM 
To: Gatti, Belinda 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: Your request 

Hi Belinda 

Here is the info that you requested. Let me know if you have any follow up questions. 
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